
Over-The-Counter COVID-19 Tests Purchasing & Reimbursement

Information for Coworkers Covered Under Mueller Health Insurance


Under President Biden’s Action Plan, health insurance plans must cover over-
the-counter (OTC) COVID-19 tests beginning January 15, 2022. 


You can use your pharmacy card at a “contracted network pharmacy” and have 
the cost of an OTC COVID-19 test covered at the point of sale, or if you have to 
pay out of pocket, submit a reimbursement form to Southern Scripts.


Insider Tip! When purchasing your OTC COVID-19 test, take it to the pharmacy 
counter (e.g., Walgreens), and your purchase will be processed under insurance. 
If you check out at the front counter, you will pay out of pocket and need to 
submit a reimbursement form. 


Health plans are required to cover the cost of up to eight OTC COVID-19 tests per 
covered individual per 30 days. 


Covered tests must be used for diagnostic purposes or treatment, not for 
employment screenings, school screenings, recreational purposes, or resale.

 

How to get reimbursed for OTC COVID-19 tests: Visit https://
portal.southernscripts.net/member/claim?direct=true OR contact the 
24/7/365 Customer Service team for assistance at (800) 710-9341 
OR email questions to support@southernscripts.net.


This communication is designed to convey basic high-level information 
about health insurance coverage for over-the-counter (OTC) COVID-19 tests.  
You can read the Southern Scripts detailed OTC COVID-19 test information attached 
below or on employee.paulmueller.com under the tab “COVID-19 Updates.”
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